
ANNOUNCEMENTS—December 29, 2013 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities for 
worship and service here. Our Discovering Northwood 
class is for newcomers as well as those of us who have 
been around awhile to simply learn more about us or to 
become a member of our church family.  

 The next Discovering Northwood class is January 19th in room 4 of 
the Christian Education Building from 10:45am-12:00pm. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact the pastor, Rev. E. Chris 
Curvin, at ChrisCurvin@Northwoodpc.org or Membership Coordinator, 
Katie Pacana, at Katie@Northwoodpc.org. Both Katie and Chris can be 
reached at 796-8090.  

Loyal to His Church 
“Count on Me!” 

ANNUAL YARD SALE January 10 & 11, 2014. Drop offs begin today! If 
you’d like to help work the garage sale, please sign up on the bulletin 
board! 

Additional 2014 Giving/Pledge Envelopes have been ordered and will 
be available in January. Boxes are not numbered or labeled; you may 
take one when they come in. When making “Cash” contributions, please 
include your name on the envelope to ensure it is accurately recorded. If 
you wish to set up online giving, go to www.northwoodpc.org and click 
the “Giving” link to our secure online portal. Thank you for your faithful 
support. 

2013 Contributions Giving intended for 2013 must be received in the 
church office by noon on December 31st or postmarked no later than 
December 31, 2013.  

Church Office Closed for New Years The Church Office will be closed 
Tuesday, December 31st at noon and will remain closed Wednesday, 
January 1st. The Office will re-open again, Thursday, January 2nd. 

Dinner for 6, 7, 8 Someone left a white Corelle dinner plate at my 
house after the Dinner for 6-7-8 brunch.  Also, the serving spoon that 
was left a year earlier did not match Charlotte's service so PLEASE 
check to see if you are missing them so I can return 
them!!!  Thanks,  Martha Tobiassen 

Next Sunday is Communion Sunday, when we will celebrate the 
Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper. During the coming week, prepare 
yourself through prayer and the reading of scripture to receive the 
grace our Lord offers to all at His table. Parents, if you wish for your 
children to receive communion please have them remain with you in 
the worship service. If you have any questions regarding this process, 
please contact Elder Jackie Koski, Chair of the Worship Team, at 
jackieandjerry@verizon.net, prior to communion Sunday. 
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News About Our Children's Ministries 
Sunday School Classes: We invite those who would like to assist in 
the classrooms once or twice a month to please contact Justine at 
childrensministry@northwoodpc.org. Please see the back panel of the 
bulletin for information about our Sunday School Classes. 
  

King’s Kids: King’s Kids resumes on Wednesday, January 15, 4–6 pm. 
  

Worship Preparation Class: The Children’s Ministry team is conducting 
a special Worship Preparation Class for two weeks in February.  Children in 
2nd grade (or 3rd – 5th grades who have not already attended) are invited to 
this class.  Worship Preparation Class is designed to help children feel more 
at home in the worship service Please see the Monitor and Window 
for details.  Call Justine with questions or to register your child.  
             

Sunday, 2/9 & 2/16, from 9:30-11:00 am in rooms 4-6 
(Sunday, 2/9 from 9:30-10:30am Parent’s class) 
Sunday, 2/23, Children recognized and presented to the congregation 

 

Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 
Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org  796-8090 

Youth Events 
• Sunday, December 29: No Youth Group 
• Friday, January 3: No Game Night 
• Sunday, January 5: Youth Group 5-7pm 
 

Sunday School: Every Sunday at 9:30am and 11:00am in the Youth 
Room. Join us before or after the service you worship! 
 

Troy Harris, Interim Director of Youth & Young Adults 
troyharris1962@yahoo.com, 366-7762 

Confirmation Orientation is Sunday January 12th in room 18 at 
9:30am for parents, guardians and students who are currently in 7th 
grade or older. If you have any questions please contact Troy Harris 
at 366-7762 or troyharris1962@yahoo.com. 

News About Our Children's Ministries 
Sunday School Classes: We invite those who would like to assist in 
the classrooms once or twice a month to please contact Justine at 
childrensministry@northwoodpc.org. Please see the back panel of the 
bulletin for information about our Sunday School Classes. 
  

King’s Kids: King’s Kids resumes on Wednesday, January 15, 4–6 pm. 
  

Worship Preparation Class: The Children’s Ministry team is conducting 
a special Worship Preparation Class for two weeks in February.  Children in 
2nd grade (or 3rd – 5th grades who have not already attended) are invited to 
this class.  Worship Preparation Class is designed to help children feel more 
at home in the worship service Please see the Monitor and Window 
for details.  Call Justine with questions or to register your child.  
             

Sunday, 2/9 & 2/16, from 9:30-11:00 am in rooms 4-6 
(Sunday, 2/9 from 9:30-10:30am Parent’s class) 
Sunday, 2/23, Children recognized and presented to the congregation 

 

Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 
Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org  796-8090 

Youth Events 
• Sunday, December 29: No Youth Group 
• Friday, January 3: No Game Night 
• Sunday, January 5: Youth Group 5-7pm 
 

Sunday School: Every Sunday at 9:30am and 11:00am in the Youth 
Room. Join us before or after the service you worship! 
 

Troy Harris, Interim Director of Youth & Young Adults 
troyharris1962@yahoo.com, 366-7762 

Confirmation Orientation is Sunday January 12th in room 18 at 
9:30am for parents, guardians and students who are currently in 7th 
grade or older. If you have any questions please contact Troy Harris 
at 366-7762 or troyharris1962@yahoo.com. 

 Expected 2013 
Amount 

Received To 
Date* 

Balance  
Outstanding 

Pledge Contributions $520,000.00 $501,936.00 $18,064.00 

Non-Pledge Contributions $110,000.00 $90,109.00 $19,891.00 

2013 Balance Outstanding   $37,955.00 

2013 Pledge Update 

*Data as of December 19, 2013. If you believe you are behind on your 
pledge or giving, please note that all giving intended for 2013 must be 
received in the Church office before Noon on December 31, 2013 or post-
marked that same date. 
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